Puffins’ Home learning Spring Term 1
It is expected that the following home learning will be completed each week:

Reading: Please listen to your child read at least 3 times per week. To move up on our reading
challenge, children should read 4 times a week. Please record when they have read in their diaries so
that we can count these correctly.

Maths: Children are expected to complete at least 30 minutes of numbots per week.

The Topic_homework below is optional:

This half term we are learning about Kenya in Geography. For their home learning this half term, I
would like the children to choose one of the other countries within Africa to research. They could
research anything from the weather, culture, habitats, nature reserves or animals.

The children can present their research as a poster, a powerpoint, a fact file or scrap book. We will
then have a presentation afternoon where the children can show their amazing projects to the rest
of the class.

Home learning books and projects should be returned to school by 3™ February 2022 so that we can
show it to the class.

Starz: There are also weekly phonics workbooks uploaded to starz. These are optional activities but
would be beneficial for you children to complete.

Kind regards,

Miss Ansell



